Introduction to Week 11
The focus this week is on Mentoring.  As a participant of Mano a Mano, you are expected to mentor others.  You may start out by mentoring one other teacher or teacher assistant.  You may eventually mentor a whole group of teachers.  You may even end of mentoring teachers in other schools in your community.  Regardless of the level of mentoring you start with, it is our hope that you continue learning, changing and mentoring beyond your participation in this program.  We plan to have one of the original Mano a Mano participants with us this summer so she can give you some advice for your journey.  Denise participated in the first Mano a Mano program in 2004-2005. She can tell you how she has developed and used change and mentoring skills over the past five years. 
The article that Cathy found which is included as a link in the PowerPoint presentation is excellent.  It’s long, but the last eight pages are a list of the references.  So print it, and take some uninterrupted quiet time to read it and think about it before you make comments.      
In reviewing the Change activity that you were asked to complete for Week 10, it looks like some of you need to go back and make some modifications.  We asked that you provide specific examples for your answers.  Some of you did this, but many did not.  Some of you did this for some questions, but not for all of them. For each answer you should have, “For example…” with specific support for what you write. Please review your work and modify it to be specific.  We are expecting you do this without one of us targeting you individually.  Cathy has already sent some of you comments asking you to do this. When you complete the Taking Care of Myself worksheet this week, please be specific as the directions indicate.  
Next week we will give you information to help you put together everything we’ve looked at in the Internet course.  This will require that you review all that we’ve covered in the course.  Have a great week!

Ellen 
